
KSL-TV, a member of DTV Utah LC, will be transitioning to a new antenna and 

transmitter this summer in order to comply with a new channel assignment issued by 

the FCC in Phase One of the Repack. In order to make this change, the construction 

phase of this move will require KSL-TV to cease operation on the current antenna while 

the new one is installed. 

To continue operation during this time, KSL-TV will need to operate on a standby 

antenna on its current channel at reduced power for several months while the new 

antenna and transmission facilities are constructed. It is estimated that this condition will 

remain until September 10th, 2018. 


